
December 11, 2024 

 

Exam Week - reminders for students 

 

Hello BHS families, 

Our Food Collection and Toy Drive was a HUGE success! Your generosity and kindness is 

appreciated more than you can imagine. Thank you again. 

Congratulations to all students for their hard work in term 1. A special mention to all who 

received Honour Roll certificates today- keep up the excellent work! (Honour Roll is determined 

by an average of 80% and over, with no mark under 70%) 

As Exam week approaches, please note the following; 

• Students must wear the mandatory BHS Wear throughout exam week. 

• There will be no cafeteria service after Dec 13th. 

• Students must arrive on time for their scheduled exam (updated link below) 

• Students with IEPs: please see email from Resource teachers for specific 

arrangements. 

• The list of Exam Rooms will be posted outside Cycle one office and the Main office 

each morning.  

• Remember to bring all necessary materials to the exam (calculators, pencils etc)  

• Cellphones, smart watches, earbuds and any other electronic devices are not 

permitted in the exam room. 

• Students will have access to their lockers. Backpacks/ coats are not permitted in the 

exam room. 

• Buses depart at 1pm on Dec 16, 17 & 19. (Buses depart at 3:30pm on Wed Dec 18.) 

• There are no exams scheduled for cycle 1 on Wed. Dec 18th (Study-at-home day). 

• Friday, Dec 20th is Activity Day* (students sign up for stations- buses depart at 

12:45pm) 

*In the event of a snow day where school is closed and an exam day must be rescheduled, the 

alternate exam day will be Friday, Dec 20th. 

December Exam Schedule (also accessible on our website on homepage) 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to administration. We wish all 

students much success on their upcoming exams. 

Elaine Fraser 

Principal 

 

https://beaconsfield.lbpsb.qc.ca/Poratls/beaconsfield/Documents2425/2024-12-Exam-Schedule.pdf



